La Crosse Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners

400 4" Street North ¢ La Crosse, Wisconsin * 54601-3200
www.co.la-crosse.wl.us

February 26, 2013
La Crosse Common Council

Ladies/Gentlemen:

The La Crosse Joint Board of Harbor Commissioners passed by unanimous vote the City of La
Crosse 2014-2016 three year Statement of Intentions. This proposed schedule of Harbor
Improvements includes:

2014 North Side Dock refurbishment ($94,500 total cost)
2015 Isle La Plume Access Road Improvements (525,000 total cost)
2016 Isle La Plume Dock Repairs ($94,500 total cost)

The 3 year Statement of Intentions are not a commitment to perform a project, but a requirement to
potentially apply for Harbor Assistance Funding through the Wisconsin Department of
Transportation. We ask that the City Council approve these proposed projects in order to
potentially apply for the 80 percent grant match through the WDOT Harbor Assistance Program.

Respectfully,

MALLL

Marc Schultz, Chair
La Crosse Board of Harbor Commissioners



